
 

     
 

 
 
Dated: 25.08.2014 

   
 
    

Subject:  Invitation to the open session of the ICCCAD / UNU-EHS local consultation on “Delta vulnerability” 
in Dhaka, Bangladesh 

 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
International Centre for Climate Change and Development (ICCCAD) in partnership with United Nations 

University – Institute for Environment and Human Security (UNU-EHS) is pleased to invite you to attend the 

open session of the “BF-DELTAS expert consultations on delta vulnerability indicator selection: Ganges-

Brahmaputra-Meghna Delta”. The consultation takes place from 3rd September to 4th September, 2014. The 

open session take place 4th September 3-7pm. It aims communicate the project background and the main 

outcomes of the meeting to the broader public. Please refer to a more detailed description of the consultation 

and the agenda in the attached document. The open session is highlighted yellow in the agenda. 

 

The centre is housed at the Independent University, Bangladesh (IUB) and is a collaborative effort of IUB, the 
Bangladesh Centre for Advanced Studies (BCAS) and the London-based International Institute for 
Environment and Development (IIED).  
 
The open session takes place at Asia Pacific Hotel, House#2, Road#2, Block-K, Baridhara, Dhaka-1212, 
Bangladesh.  
 
Your participation is highly appreciated. Please kindly come back to us if you can accept the invitation by 
emailing to Ms Zohreh Mousaviun (mousaviun@ehs.unu.edu) and Dr Zita Sebesvari 
(sebesvari@ehs.unu.edu). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Saleemul Huq 

 
Director 
International Centre for Climate Change and Development (ICCCAD) 
Independent University, Bangladesh (IUB) 
Plot: 16, Block: B, Aftabuddin Ahmed Road,  
Bashundhara R/A, Dhaka 1229, Bangladesh 
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